
November is noted for many special occasions--Veterans Day and 
Thanksgiving, of course, but did you know it is also noted as  Black 
Catholic History Month? Neither did I! So here is a little information 
about our Church and its association with members of the black com-
munity. Actually it goes way back to the Acts of the Apostles and that 
Eunuch that Phillip the Deacon converted and baptized. He was the 
first non-Jewish convert and returned to his home in Ethiopia to 
spread the Good News. There have been African Popes as well as 
many African saints, including Martin de Porres celebrated earlier this 
month. There are currently 6  African Americans up for sainthood in 
our Church. If you want to find out more about them, just type in 
Black Catholic History Month and learn something new today. Let us 
pray for one another and the beauty and culturality of our Church.   
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